Covington Quilters Guild
General Meeting Minutes
February 6th, 2013

Business Items:

The meeting was opened at 7 pm by Kathy Scott.

January minute approval: Dawn Shirron putin a motion and Nicole Sedgewick seconded. The Guild voted as a
whole and passed the minutes unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report:

Beginning Bank Balance: $4062.35

Ending Bank Balance: $3783.97

Capital One 360: $2438.84. The reason this is lower is because we took $5000.00 out to pay the storage unit and
the community center. If we pay a year in advance at the storage unit, we get a month free.

Polly Taylor from the Greater Maple Valley Community Center was at the meeting selling raffle tickets.

The theme of the meeting was HUGS night. Throughout the year when HUGS quilts are turned in, member’s names
are entered into a drawing on tickets. We had about 60 tickets in the bin.

HUGS challenge awards:

Panel Challenge

1* Place Andrea Jensen
2nd place Verene Mace
3rd place Kathy Roberts

Fat Quarter Challenge
1st place Myrt Rogenby
2nd place Sandra Fountain
3rd place Judy Vonbokern

Guild Programs & Other:

2014 Quilt Show: With the theme being secret garden this year, we want to have a white picket fence with
geraniums and an antique bicycle leaning up against the wall. We want to have tons of flowers up on the wall.
Several people made flowers tonight. We have until August to finish them up!

There are a couple of changes this year regarding quilt show judging and dates to enter your quilts. The last day to
enter your quilt with the online form is 6/27/14 this year. You have to have been a member for 90 days before that
(3/28/14) in order to enter a quilt in the show. We will have a workshop this year to answer questions regarding
judging and how the quilts are handled once they are turned in. We will also have a workshop to assist with the
online form for entering your quilts into the show. Drop off this year will also be with Kathy Scott and the dates will be
7/11 & 7/12. Judging will be about a week after that.

2015 Raffle Quilt: Linda Ferguson, Sunday 2/16 from 11-4 at running stitch fabric in Kent. Please bring neutral
colored thread, not black.

HUGS: The HUGS workshop is Friday 2/28/14 from 10-4 at Lori’s house.

Auction: Rosie Shrock, The auction is next month! Rosie already has a lot of books and magazines but desperately
needs fabric! Please call Rosie or Lori George to drop anything off.

BOM: Maryanne Baker, next month’s block is a spool in honor of national quilting month! Drawing for this month’s
block, winner is: Nancy Hadley.



Workshops: Linda Ferguson-All guild workshop, free to members, we held one with Sandra Fountain and had 10
people attend! They made the big bags.

Secret Pal: Pat Goldsborough, The secret pal reveal was completed during the meeting.

Membership: Leanne Shipley, Badge Prize, Brenda Blessing! We had 7 guests and one new member.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl George



